
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Michele Tyler

Address The Stonehouse,Swan Lane,Great Bourton,Banbury,OX17 1QR

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments The proposed development at Hanwell will cause additional traffic turning in either direction 
onto the Southam road which is already a dangerous turn because of lines of sight in both 
directions.  The infrastructure in terms of services to additional housing is not sufficient to 
support a new development.  The land proposed for development is high grade agricultural 
land which is a valuable asset to the country - particularly when we cannot feed ourselves in 
the UK.  Hanwell is an interesting and pretty ironstone village which has considerable history 
- how many more such villages are going to be spoiled by development in the name of 
progress?

Received Date 19/05/2023 11:22:27

Attachments


